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The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise and The 

Rotary Foundation were honoured to have the 

opportunity to congratulate and acknowledge Jane 

Fletcher and Norm LeCavalier for their continued 

contributions to The Rotary Foundation.  Both 

members were the recipients of a PHF+1. 

  

Bill Hawkins, Assistant District Governor for Area 

6 of District 5060, while attending the club’s March 

11th meeting, officially recognized the achievements 

of both Sunrise Rotary club members; and had it 

been a live meeting, rather than a virtual zoom club 

meeting, he would have presented both members 

with a lapel pin signifying their achievement. 

  

While addressing the club members, Bill expressed 

how important The Rotary Foundation was in 

responding to humanitarian needs around the world, 

and how contributions from members like Jane and 

Norm enable this to occur. 
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